Cushing Association
Minutes: Meeting took place Sunday, 05 November 2023, 19:00hrs CST; all board members were in attendance.
· Project – designing coins, t-shirts, hats, stickers, and patches. White, black, and grey options. Zach is looking into options for coins. 
· Spoke on having individual and unique items for each reunion.
· Jon may do a Facebook survey to see what members would want regarding items to offer and fundraiser activities.
· Website: Zach will continue to brainstorm regarding making tabs within the website specifically for meeting minutes. Zach and Amy will be meeting regarding allowing her access to assist with getting information posted.
· Touched on adding a “Store” to the website.
· Chose to stay with our current website vendor and that cost is being worked into our budget.
· Email blasts will continue to be sent out by Amy reminding members of their dues (option PayPal@CushingAssociation), where to see the meeting minutes and the importance of visiting the website.
· Naming of New Ship – Alex has been chosen as chairperson although it is to be determined if he has the bandwidth to take on this responsibility. The board will be formally inviting Alex to our next meeting. 
· Subcommittees and non-board members – a document will be made defining the specific roles and expectations of these members and posted to the website. 
· Charter documents will be restored, and some bylaws may need to be restructured to reflect the direct responsibilities and expectations of board members. The board’s expectation is to have all association documents easily accessible for all members on the website.
· Next Board Meeting: Sunday, 17 December 2023, 18:00hrs CST
The new website is looking great! Remind our members to go there for information.
http://www.usscushingassociation.org/

